
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

September 21, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sausage Pizza  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Diced Tomatoes  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

  

BIRTHDAYS:    

   

1. Due to TGIF happening this Friday, the Canned Food Drive will be extended into 

next week with delivery happening on Friday, September 29
th

. If you are interested in 

helping with delivery to St. Cletus, please note the date change. You will receive 

service hours for helping with the delivery. Keep bringing in those canned goods! 

Your advisory could win a pizza party for donating the most items!  

 

2. The Early Act Club is  having a car wash to benefit the District 105 Foundation at 

Seventh Avenue School on Sunday, September 24
th

. Join the fun and make a 

difference. See Mrs. Rupert in room 109 for details.  

 

3. Attention all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery is looking for Middle 

School student artwork to exhibit during Arts & Humanities Month this October. 

Plus, all artwork will be judged for PRIZES!! Artwork is due by October 5
th

 to Mrs. 

Motto in room 122B.  

 

4. There will be an Early Act Meeting on Monday, September 25
th

 in Mrs. Rupert’s 

room after school. We will be discussing our upcoming project, the Change War to 

Eradicate Polio. We invite new students who want to help and to bring ideas for 

future projects. See Mrs. Rupert for more information.  

 

5. Any 8
th

 graders in EMM who are interested in participating in a service project at 

Project CURE this coming Thursday should come to the meeting today during lunch 

in Mrs. Kulaga’s room. The meeting will be brief and this is important, you do not 

need to be 14 years old to participate in Monday’s service project.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 


